
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 20th December 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
What a busy final week at St Uny CE Academy! 
 
EYFS & KS1 Nativity  

A huge well done to the pupils and staff across EYFS 
and KS1 for this week’s fabulous Nativity! It was  
incredible to see how confident the children were 
and how many songs and lines had been learnt for 
the special performance. Thank you to all parents &  
 
 

carers who came along and supported both 
performances and to Miss Wetherelt and 
the team for their hard work – what a 
show!  
 
Friends of St Uny Academy  

A HUGE thank you to the FOSUA who, this term, through their various 
events have raised £2071.46  for the school. The children have loved 
attending the discos, Christmas Fayre and many other events – we 
can’t wait to see what you organise for us next year. We are so grateful 
for all that you do for us!  
 

 
Message from Mr Hoskins 
As we say goodbye for the final time in 2019, I have now  
completed my first year at St Uny CE Academy! It has been a 
year of many highlights and changes, and I can’t thank the 
parents / carers enough for their on-going support and trust in 
the school and its team.  
 
Over the past twelve months we have introduced school houses, enjoyed numerous  
bedtime stories,  redesigned the curriculum, launched ‘Reading Karate’, held two ‘House 
Days’, enjoyed five different residential trips, staged two productions, competed in many 
sporting events, visited a range of Cornish landmarks, held Harvest & Carol Services, bid 
farewell to a Year 6 cohort and welcomed many new faces to the school. Everything we do 
is to ensure that each child ‘lets their light shine’ and I am so proud of the wonderful 
achievements enjoyed by pupils this year.  
 
I also want to take this opportunity to recognise the hard work and dedication of the staff. 
From the teachers, support staff, office staff, kitchen and cleaning staff to the parent  
helpers and volunteers – I don’t think I have ever met a team of adults more committed and 
dedicated to providing such brilliant learning experiences for children as the team does at 
St Uny Academy. Your willingness to embrace change and challenges has enabled the 
school to transform and I am incredibly excited about the future. Thank you for all the 7am 
starts and 7pm finishes and for being a brilliant team.  
 
I wish each and every one of you a Merry Christmas, see you on the 6th January 2020!  
 
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 

Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

Tehidy 100% 

Kynance 98.7% 

Poldark 95.6% 

Zennor 95.9% 

Godrevy 100% 

Mousehole 99.1% 

Wheal Dream 91.9% 

Morvah 98.1% 

Whole School 97.3% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
 
 
Monday 6th January 
 

• Back to school for the Spring 
term. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year from all the staff at St Uny! 



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil 
from each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian 
values (friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning 

power ‘Reasoning’. 
 

 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Christian Ethos Committee of St Uny Church of England 
Academy wishes you a wonderful Christmas wherever and 
with whoever you celebrate.  
 
May the joy of the angels, the gladness of the shepherds, 
the worship of the wisemen and the peace of the Christ 
child be yours this Christmas.  
 
Mary Judkins (chair) 


